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The NDIA continues to improve services for children aged 0–6 years with a new pamphlet for
parents explaining how and when they can contact an Early Childhood Partner.

The pamphlet will be available in GP surgeries, preschools and maternal health centres. It will
guide parents with concerns about their child’s development.

An Early Childhood Partner will answer any questions parents have, and in many cases may
determine the appropriate supports for their child to develop skills to take part in daily
activities. 
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